BELLA VISTA COMPUTER CLUB
GENERAL MEETING
January 09, 2017

The regular monthly General Meeting of the Bella Vista computer Club was held on Monday, January 9,
2017 at 7:00 PM in the 'new' Community Room of the Highlands Crossing Center.

Approximately 32 people were in attendance.
Vice President Bob Shewmake called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM and welcomed those in attendance.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Vice President Shewmake made the following announcements:
1. Called on Don Hood to announce the upcoming Help Clinics and Classes:
a. Don noted that there will be a two session class on 'Setting up Windows 10'. The first session will
be January 16 from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm and the second session will be January 18 1:00 pm to
3:00 pm.
i) Help Clinics are scheduled
(1) January 18, 9:00 am - Noon
(2) February 4, 9:00 am - Noon
(3) February 8, 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm
(4) February 15, 9:00 am - Noon
2. Bob reminded members that they should check their membership status and see Jim Prince if their dues
need to be paid.

TREASURER REPORT
Joel Ewing presented the Treasurer’s Report and reported a beginning balance of $19,227.06 with income of
$421.62 and expenses of $637.69 resulting in a ending balance of $19,010.99.

PROGRAM
The program for the evening was presented by Jerry Argetsing. Jerry's presentation was about password
security and the use of the password manager, LastPass. The presentation was well received and Jerry

answered many questions that arose from the members present. Jerry stated that a copy of his presentation
would be available for a couple of weeks as www.passwords.argets.net.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM.

Bob Shewmake, Acting Secretary
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